
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, June 21, 2024 3:55 PM 
'bkeating@gunster.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/21/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06840-2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 36840) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing. There is no cover letter to indicate who is filing the document, no signature, 
and no certificate of service is included. If this is an attachment to another filing, please note that all 
documents are to be in one pdf. Your filing will need to be revised and resubmitted. If you have any 
questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 

1 




